
 
 
Friday 18th November 2022 
 
 
To Students/Parents/Guardians,                                                    
 

Students:  

On behalf of all the Board of Management and staff of St Eunan’s College, we wish you the best 

of luck in receiving your Junior Cycle results and we congratulate you in advance of your 

achievements. Your efforts, determination, and dedication during turbulent times over the last 

few years has built resilience within you and on Wednesday 23rd November (Results Day), we 

hope that your efforts have paid off. Congratulations to you and your family in reaching this 

important milestone. We now look forward to advancing your studies and achieving the success 

that you deserve, building a future where you will find happiness and contentment.   

Results can be accessed online from 4 pm on Wednesday 23rd November. Letters with your pin 

number and how to access your results have been distributed. Results (Hard copy) will be issued 

to Students on Wednesday in school during the afternoon before the close of the school day. 

Please note that all students are expected to be in school on Thursday 24th November. 

 

Parents: 

You may wish to celebrate your son’s Junior Cycle results and rightly so. Please follow all 

guidance to ensure the safety of your son over the coming days. Please note that Class will be as 

normal on Thursday 24th November for all students.   

 

I hope you enjoy this special day in your son’s life, and I look forward to congratulating them in 

person on Wednesday. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Principal 
 
       

 


